Lincoln Aniversgity

Ms. Ridhima

H. No. 3599/14, Gali No. 15
Haripura Daim Ganj
Amritsar, Punjab 143001
India.

July 15, 2024
Dear Ms: Ridhima:
We would like to inform you that Fall 2024 semester classes start on August 26, 2024. We
recommend you attend Lincoln University and attend the classes from the beginning. Still, you
are welcome to arrive at our university by September 09, 2024, which is the last day students
can add or drop courses without academic penalty. Please be advised that you must report to
Lincoln University on that date at the latest to register for Fall 2024. If you cannot arrive in the
United States by the date noted above, please notify the Admissions Office as soon as possible to
make separate arrangements.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. We are looking forward to your arrival.

Sincerely,

I St A —
Belyne Miruka, Admissions Evaluation Officer
/PA/ Rs/sk/

401 Fifteenth Street, Oakland, California 94612 - Telephone (510) 628-8010 - Fax (510) 628-8012



